
 

 

December 5, 2019 
 
Kyle Thomas and Deneen Everett 
Yellowknife Chamber of Commerce 
#21, 4802 50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 1C4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Thomas and Ms. Everett, 
 
Re: Letter of Support for Yellowknife Chamber of Commerce “Vote Growth” 
 
I am pleased to provide this letter in support of the Yellowknife Chamber of Commerce’s “Vote Growth” 
territorial election platform.  
 
On September 9, 2019, Council endorsed the Chamber’s key issues of Liquor Licensing & Regulations; 
Fibre Redundancy; Community Government Underfunding; Post-Secondary Transformation (Yellowknife-
based University); and Land Availability through motion #0206-19.  
 
As per Council’s 2019-2022 Goals & Objectives, “Growing and Diversifying Our Economy” is a priority and 
we believe the issues and proposed solutions that the Chamber has highlighted in the “Vote Growth” 
platform will help us achieve this goal.  
 
If you would like to discuss this issue further, I would be happy to discuss by phone: (867) 920-5693 or 
email: mayor@yellowknife.ca.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rebecca Alty 
Mayor 
DM#590925 
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